## FRIENDS OF THE WESTCHESTER BAND

The Honorable Mayor Veron Village of Scarsdale 1001 Post Road Scarsdale, New York 10583

June 21, 2021

Kegards, Lill

Dear Mayor Jane Veron,

On behalf of the Friends of the Westchester Band, its Director Alan Hollander, President Jill Weiss and the musical community, we would like to thank you for your support and the Villages support for the return of The Westchester Band Concert Series for its 51<sup>st</sup> season. We are grateful to be back giving musical pleasure to the community for 6 concerts in Chase Park from July 1 to August 5<sup>th</sup>.

Bravo to you Mayor Veron and the Trustees of Scarsdale Village. Everyone is very excited and happy to have music back in the air over Scarsdale.

I again thank you and hope to meet you at our Concerts this summer. Music is wonderful medicine for a society healing.

President Jill Mary Weiss The Westchester Band 6 Persimmon Lane White Plains, New York 10605 914-3912401

Forrazz@Aol.com

VILL AGE OF SCARSOALE WANAGER'S OFFICE VILL AGE OF SCARSOALE